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Leter - Requast Dispased Off

File No: 881
Government of India
IFCI Ltd
Legal Department
IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru Place New Delhi

Dated: 10/11/2020
To

_ Registration Number : IFCIL/R/E/20/00039

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated 28/10/2020 and to say that yowur RII Application was forwarded to the
undersigned on 9/11/2020 and the since the information pertaing to another public
authority (SHCIL), the same is being ransferred to concerned CPIO of SHCIL for
direct dispesal under Section 6(3) ofi the provisions of the RTI Act, 2005. You may
directly contact the said authorities at the following address:-

THE CPIO ‘

Stock Holding Corporation of India Limited

301, Centre Poimi, Parel Mumbai- 400012.

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you
may appeal to the Appellaté ‘Aatiority indicated below within thirty days from the date
of receipt of this letter.

Anamika Ranawat

FAA & Deputy General Manager

Address: IFCI Tower Nehru PlaceNew Delhi
Phone No.: 01141732000

Yours faithfully

( Varinder Malik)

CPIO & AGM-LAW

Phone No.: 41732553

Email : varinder.malik@ifciltd.com




